
Our Case Number: ABP-314724-22

An
Bord
Plean£ia

Cormac Rabbitt
8 Hy Brasail Court
Circular Road
Co. Galway

Date: 14 October 2024

Re: Railway (Metrolink - Estuary to Charlemont via Dublin Airport) Order [2022]
Metrolink. Estuary through Swords, Dublin Airport, Ballymun, Glasnevin and City Centre to
Charlemont, Co. Dublin

Dear Sir / Madam,

I have been asked by An Bord Pleanala to acknowledge receipt of your email of 9th October 2024 in
connection with the above-mentioned proposed development.

Please note that the last date for receipt of submissions was no later than 5:30p.m. on 8th October 2024.
As your email was received on 9th October 2024 1 regret to inform you that it cannot be considered by
the Board and is herewith returned.

A copy of the Board's decision will be forwarded to you when the Board has made a determination on
the matter

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board at
laps@pleanala.ie

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

-Eimear Reilly
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737184
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Subject FW: Payment of (a) a required fee and (b) Recognition of Metro Dublin as a Key
Stakeholder in the MetroLink Railway Order Development

From: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2024 8:26 AM
To: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>
Subject: FW: Payment of (a) a required fee and (b) Recognition of Metro Dublin as a Key Stakeholder in the

MetroLink Railway Order Development

From: Cormac Rabbitt <cormacrabbitt@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 1:18 PM
To: SIDS <sids@)pleanala.ie>
Cc: Jed van de Poll <jedvandepoll@gmail.com>
Subject: Payment of (a) a required fee and (b) Recognition of Metro Dublin as a Key Stakeholder in the MetroLink

Railway Order Development

I Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when clicking links or
opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Yours faithfully,

Cormac Rabbitt
trading as Metro Dublin


